




the cost to be paid from reserves. Mr. Munoz reported that ice plant removal and replacement
at unit 42by Greenscape at a cost of $920.00 is to be completed during October. New privacy
shrubs at unit 72 at a cost of $825.00 have been installed.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

Engineering report for unit 110 ground issue: Due to unavailability of Ekim Engineering,
contacted by Mr. Axt, the Board instructed Management to contract another engineer and get
the property inspected immediately. Management confirmed that an inspection is scheduled with
the unit owner by Soil Surveys Inc.

Ad Hoc Committee to work on CC&Rs changes due to revised Davis-Stirling Statutes: Mr.
Grossman reported that the work is in progress. The association is under no obligation to
rewrite the CC&Rs.

Final billing from landscape architect Hasn't been submitted.

NEW BUSINESS:
Pest control for raccoons: Management reported that the first contraclor only submitted a
telephone quote which was explained via email to the board. The second contractor, Critter
Getter, submitted a written proposal presented to the board at the meeting. The board
discussed the proposal. M/S/C: Lee/Munoz/Unanimous: to approve the proposal from Critter
Getter for two traps whose location will be described by Mr. Axt to Critter Getter.

Mosquito fish: Mr. Grossman has picked up mosquito fish from the county and placed them in
the lake.

OPEN FORUMIRE8IDENT REQUESTS: Mrs. Pollock suggested members volunteer to clean
the mailbox kiosks. She offered to clean the one she uses and Mr. Field offered to clean the
one he uses.

NEXT BOARD MEETING: The next board meeting shall be held November 19,2413 at 6pm at
The Del Monte Residential Care at 1229 David Avenue.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned 7:55 pm.

Respectfully subm itted,
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Et-na Monsalve
Recorder Secretary


